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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year’s Charity Day will be held on Thursday, 28th March. The Young Governors have chosen the 

following local, national, and international charities: 

 

 Local- Simon Says https://www.simonsays.org.uk/about-us/ 

 National- Rainbow Trust https://www.rainbowtrust.org.uk/about 

 Global- Medicines Sans Frontieres https://www.msf.org/ 

 

On Thursday we invite everyone to dress in their favourite colour/s. You can also share with each other 

the story behind having that particular colour. Clothing and shoes need to be comfortable to wear all 

day please. 

 

Each year group has an event to focus on the charity. This year, we will ask for donations please, rather 

than a sponsored event. Each Year Group has chosen a different activity to complete. 

The money raised will be split equally between three charities, and we ask for cash or cheques made 

payable to Swanmore Primary School please. We are very grateful for your support with this event, as 

it is always lots of fun and raises money for the charities involved. 

 

Yours sincerely 

B Lamport 

Deputy Headteacher 
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